
 
DAILY BULLETIN   Monday 23rd September 2019                                       Duty Head- D Dempster 
 

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK  

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 

S1 Assembly 

TO ALL YEAR GROUPS 

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP  

 

S1-6 Photography Project:   Boroughmuir will be running a photography project over the next few 

weeks and we would like you to contribute!  

The theme is ‘My Edinburgh’ and your photos will potentially be gathered into a kind of digital 

exhibition. Our Hong Kong partner school, Kwok Yat Wai College, will hopefully be running a 

similar project and will send us their ‘My Hong Kong’ photos to give us a sense of what life is 

like in their city. Interesting shots of famous landmarks are welcome, but it would also be 

great to see more unusual or quirk pictures. What is it that really says ‘Edinburgh’ to you? 

Friends? Something about your neighbourhood? A particular building? The more variety, the 

better! You can email your photos to the Photography club at the following address: 

bhshongkongpics@gmail.com Thank you for taking part!         Ms Bloomer 

 

S1-6 Cricket on the MUGA:   Cricket Club is on today at lunchtime on the MUGA.  Please be 

ready to play by 1.00pm.                      Mr Segall 

 

S1-6 Day of Languages:   A big thank you to everybody who has agreed to help out at the Day of 
Languages.  We will have lots of exciting activities that we are looking forward to sharing with 
you.  If you have volunteered to help teach a language, please remember that if you need any 
printing, art materials etc. then don’t hesitate to come to the modern languages 
department.  Likewise, we can help with ideas if you are a little stuck when it comes to 
planning what to do.  Thank you also to the people involved in the bake sale.  For all involved 
the date of the event is THURSDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER. Thanks again!             Ms Gray 

 

S1-6 Jazz Band:   Jazz band will meet Wednesday Sept 25th 1250pm room G01. Please bring your 

lunch. Ready to play 1.05pm Prompt! All welcome.                         Ms Clegg 

S1-6 Fitness & Circuits:  The ‘Fitness and Circuits’ club will now be on Tuesdays.  All year groups 

welcome!  Please see Miss Burns in the PE Department for more details.  Mr Segall 

 

S1-6 Geography/Oxfam School Group:   Meetings will now take place every week on a Monday 

during 2nd break. Bring your lunch. We are currently looking for fundraising ideas to help 

victims of natural hazards and ideas to assist with food-banks in Edinburgh. Room 2-04. 

Check out our work on the school website!           Mr Das and Grace Wilkinson S5 

 

S1-4 Boys Basketball:   Boys Basketball starts today.  Please meet in the Sports hall straight after 

school.                                          Mr Segall 

mailto:bhshongkongpics@gmail.com


S1-2  Languages:   Love languages? Silly question! Of course, you do!  Come along to the 

exciting Day of Languages celebrations on Thursday 26th September during lunchtime 

(12:50-13:30) in the assembly hall.  You will have the opportunity to learn snippets from the 

wide variety of languages spoken by the talented staff and pupils of Boroughmuir High 

School.  Don’t forget to bring along some pennies to buy a tasty treat at the bake sale 

happening alongside the activities.  Looking forward to seeing you all there!       Ms Gray 

               

    

S1-2 Yoga Club:   Yoga Club is on today at lunchtime in the Dance Studio.    Mr Segall 

  

S1-2 STEM Club:   Reminder for all S1s and S2s that STEM Club is on today in room 3.12 at 

lunchtime.  Today we will be writing our names with fire and making fire dance to music.  Be 

there at 1:00pm sharp and feel free to bring your lunch.               S6 STEM Leaders 

 

 
S2-6 Engage Careers Event:   Don’t forget to sign up for this information-packed event held on 24 

September at the Braid Hills Hotel from 6:30 to 8 p.m. You will have an opportunity to talk to 

professionals from a wide-range of fields about how they got where they are. What did they 

study? What was their first job? Did they always know they wanted to be a psychiatrist? 

Register at: https://boroughmuir-engage-240919.eventbrite.com/               Ms Paterson 

        
                                                                                      

S1-2 Geography Study Club:   Geography after-school study club - S1-S2 - room 2-04. Sessions 
from 3:30-4:30. Please let me know if you wish to come in advance. These catch-up sessions 
will happen every week and involve catching up on missed work, exploring topics in further 
detail, doing fun Geography activities and making geography-models for the classroom. 

              Mr Das 

 

S1 STEM Club:   This activity starts today at lunchtime in Lab 312.  The activities planned are 

Fire Writing and Fire Music.  Club starts at 1pm, please try to be prompt.       Mr Hembury 

S2 Berlin History Trip May 2020:   An additional place has come up on the History Trip to Berlin 
in May 2020.  If you wish to take this place please see Miss Mackintosh asap.   

A deposit will be required to secure your place on this trip and should be paid by Tuesday 24th 
September 2019 via Parent Pay.                             Ms Mackintosh 

    

S6 Interview Practice:   Please could the following S6 pupils come to see Mrs Wallace 
regarding potential interview practice: 

Sophie Kerr, Siddharth Berera, Eilidh Roberts, Dan Roebuck and Daniel Black Boada.   

                              Ms Wallace 
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